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1-  Cathey  Falvo, AAA  International  medical  Adviser 
What a fabulous demonstration of the success of your 
program...CONGRATULATIONS 
 
Cathey Eisner Falvo, MD, MPH 
VP for North America, International Society of Doctors for the Environment 
Representing Physicians for Social Responsibility/USA 

If you think you're too small to make a difference, you haven't spent a night with a mosquito.  African proverb 

 

2- Melanie and members, SI Tokyo-Shinjuku 
 
Dear Ruth, 
 

We are so happy to hear from you as the school year opens, and convey many 
congratulations to the new vulnerable girl chosen as the recipient of a full scholarship to 
AAA!  
 
As Herta says, this is ‘a great initiative’ of former AAA girls giving to a new AAA girl. All the 
love, care, preparation, and education the nine donors received at AAA has been payed 
forward to keep the cycle of courage, health, study and empowerment going. These young 
women, going into the future, will always be part of each other’s lives. 
 
As time passes and the world changes more and more rapidly, we at SI Tokyo-Shinjuku 
understand ever deeply the pride taken in perpetuating the constants of efforts toward the 
blossoming of women and girls, so that they ‘will never be alone’. Every girl who is helped 
becomes a woman who helps, ensuring that futures are bright. 
 
Thank you, Ruth, for always being a source of good, and for sharing the joy that comes from 
it! A very successful school year to all students in Cameroon! 
 
warmest wishes, 
Melanie and members, 
SI Tokyo-Shinjuku 

 
3- Dr. Mag. Herta P. Kaschitz – Wuestenhagen, AAA  Representative in Vienna 

 
Vow!!! Bravo AAA girls. What a great initiative. Really admirable!! 
 
Herta 

4- Marilyn Mosley Gordanier, Club de Rome 

 
Dear Ruth, 
What is the best way for us to donate to your wonderful organization? The work you do is 
incredible. 
 
Warmly, 
Marilyn 

 


